
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3 August 2015 
 
Company Announcements Office 
ASX Limited 
Exchange Centre 
Level 6, 20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 

Retraction of production target 
 
WPG Resources Ltd (ASX: WPG) refers to its ASX announcements dated 9 July 2015 and 
the 31 July 2015 Quarterly Activities Report.  Both ASX announcements referred to total 
production over the life of the Tarcoola gold project of approximately 57,000 ounces of gold.  
It has come to our attention that the information provided does not comply with Listing Rules 
5.16 and 5.17 and accordingly the Company retracts the information pertaining to the 
production target. 
 
It is anticipated that the feasibility study will be completed within the next few weeks and the 
production target and the information required under Listing Rules 5.16 and 5.17 will be 
stated at that time. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
WPG Resources Ltd 

 
Larissa Brown 
Group Company Secretary 
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